
Dear Parent/Carer, 

In Year 5, children will receive weekly Maths and English 
‘familiarisation’ homework. This will be sent out on a Fri-
day for the following week and children will have a choice 
as to the level of engagement they wish to have with this 
piece.  

 

Level 1: Take the homework home and do nothing 

Level 2: Take the homework home , read it and maybe 
discuss it with an adult. 

Level 3: Take the homework home and produce some 
work to support their       understanding. This could be 
completing the calculations or writing ideas down. 

 

We hope that this will be a ‘no pressure’ approach to 
homework and will help you to have an understanding of 
what is being taught without the added pressure of com-
pleting set tasks.  Your child will also feel that they have  
had the opportunity to familiarise themselves  before 
the lessons and therefore feel more confident in that 
area of learning.  

Thank you for your support 

Year 5 teachers 


